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Richardson County Commissioners Hear Road Proposal

(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners discussed the
condition of 710 Road west of Highway 73 with Jim Balke of
Dawson Ag Service during their December 13th meeting.

Bahlke suggested moving the portion of the gravel road running
along the Nemaha River due to the river banks approaching the
road right of way.

No decisions were made. Highway Superintendent Scott
Huppert was present at the meeting.

Commissioners also met with Richardson County Public
Defender William VonSeggern to review his claim submitted for
reimbursement for expenses incurred during a recent trial.

No decision was made on the claim during the meeting.
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